
                                       

Our Topic this term is:  

Why do Squirrel’s hide their 

nuts? 

We are reading … 

Squirrel’s Busy Day  

The Gruffalo  

Christmas stories!                                                 

                                  
                     

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back! 
We hope you all had a lovely half term break. We are so excited to be 

back at school learning about autumn and look forward to starting our 

Christmas celebrations.  

BEING THE BEST WE CAN BE! 

Our Golden Rules 

 We are gentle (we don’t hurt others).  

 We are kind and helpful (we don’t hurt anybody’s feelings). 

 We listen (we don’t interrupt). 

 We are honest (we don’t cover up the truth) 

 We always work hard (we don’t waste our time or others’ 

time. 

 We look after our own and other people’s property (we don’t 

waste or damage anything). 
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We are benefiting lots from our P.E sessions. It is not only great for building movement skills but it is also 
developing the children’s attention and listening skills too.  

 
We will be accessing sensory and soft play at Pennyman starting next week. This will be an excellent 

opportunity for the children to engage in sensory play and use switch operated equipment. We will attend this 
session every other Tuesday afternoon.

Please send in hats, scarves and gloves with your child. The weather is getting much colder but we enjoy 
learning outside so we want to be toasty warm! Thank you!  

 

Autumn!  

We are really enjoying learning about autumn and the 

changing of the season. Our learning has involved 

exploring sensory tuff trays full of leaves and taking 

autumnal walks through the Forest school. We’ve 

enjoyed doing leaf rubbings and are currently reading 

Squirrel’s Busy Day. We cannot wait to make a sensory 

habitat for a squirrel. After that, we will explore The 

Gruffalo and are so excited to do lots of fun related 

activities.  

 
                                 

 
                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nature’s World  
 

 

 

A big thank you to the ladies at Friends of Nature’s 

World. We had a lovely morning doing crafts and 

exploring the woodland area. As a thank you, the 

children made a beautiful thank you card. The ladies 

were delighted to receive it! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


